Sent: 23/05/2017 4:36:17 PM
Subject: Mod2017/0800 DA 2009/0800

To: General Manager

Northern Beaches Council

725 Pittwater Road, Dee Why

RE LOT 806 DP 752038 - 8 Lady Penrhyn Drive BEACON HILL, NSW, 2100

| will be hugely disappointed if this modification is approved.

Where is the protection of: the vegetation (to be retained as part of the LEC approval); how will the inevitable
siltation and rubbish in waterway that feeds into Narrabeen Lagoon be managed?

| believe no waste water consultant report has been given to Council.

For these reasons, amongst others, | disagree with the above modifications.

Marie Quinn
Local resident



